
To:  Region 3 ExCom 

From:  Eric Grigorian, Region 3 Director Elect 

Subject: Director-Elect Report 

Date:  17 October 2022 

 

I continue my support on the Conference Committee, Strategic Operations and Support Committee, and 

the Finance Committee.  In addition, and based on the primary and secondary support activities for 

various committees within the Region, I have been working with the Area Chairs for engaging the 

Sections and also to help revive dormant Sections.  In October, I will be participating in the 2022 

Convene and hope to see some of the Region 3 Sections interested in hosting a conference to 

participate.  

Since our meeting in September, I have supported: 

• Area Chair meetings, 

• Worked with SoutheastCon 2023 and SoutheastCon 2024,  

• Participated in ConfCommittee meeting,  

• MGA Special Board meeting, and 

• Continue to support Region Director on other duties as assigned. 

 


